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Welcome Back!Welcome Back!
Term 3

Kindly note this is the last opportunity for learners to obtain a good year mark for 2024. Term 3 has
assignments in most of the subjects that form part of the report mark at the end of this term. Please
ensure that learners submit their assignments on time. Learners will receive due dates for assignments
as soon as it commences.

As in the past, the school will issue invitations for a personal meeting with the
parents of learners that we are concerned about. However, parents who do not
receive any invitation are also welcome to request a meeting. These will commence
as soon as the other meetings have concluded.

This term the school will focus on hockey for the girls. Soccer replaces cricket for the boys in
Term 3. Sports practice will be on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays. Remember that the
knock-off time for all extracurricular activities is at 3pm in the afternoons. 
Gr R-3 will continue with sport during school hours.
There will be a soccer clinic on Saturday 20 July 2024 for all Gr 1 - 7 boys who are interested.
More information will follow in a separate letter.

SUPPORTER T-SHIRT
Parents who would like to buy a supporter shirt can come to school from next week between
08h00 and 13h00to fit sizes. The cost for a shirt is R400 to be paid in cash at reception.
Orders are only placed once per month after which the school will order from the
suppliers. Parents will then be notified when it has arrived. 
Please become part of the APS supporter family..



PARKING

We humbly request parents to adhere to traffic rules and respect other parents when learners
are dropped off in the mornings or collected in the afternoons. When parking opposite the
street, don’t let your child cross the street on their own. It is dangerous and parents
sometimes drive and park recklessly.
GR 1-3 entrance in Hoekberg Street is a DROPOFF ZONE only. We have noticed a lot of traffic
violations by parents as well. 

Please be considerate towards other parents so that they also have time to drop their children
off.

Social media 
We understand that most learners have access to cellphones nowadays. However, we want to
emphasize the importance of monitoring their usage closely. Cyber bullying is a significant
concern, and we are committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of all our students.
To assist you in managing your child's screen time and ensuring their online safety, there are
apps available for download on your phone. These apps provide tools to monitor and control
the usage of your child's devices effectively.

We encourage you to explore the following apps that can help you in this regard:

Please take the time to review these options or others and consider implementing one that suits
your family's needs best. By working together, we can create a safer and more supportive
environment for our children both online and offline

Family Link
Kids360

Good luck with the term and please stay warm.

Yours in Education
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